
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Friday 21st October 2016 

 

 

CLASS NEWS 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

What a fantastic week we have had in Dragons this week.Thank 

You to all the parents who came along to support us in our Harvest 

Festival yesterday. This week we have been learning all about 

Conductors and Insulators in Science and continuing to work on 

our Athletic skills with Rossendale Sports. 

We have lots of exciting things happening next week to look 

forward to! 

Fastelavn / Hygge Morning 

On Thursday we will be rounding off the Geography aspect of our 

Denmark topic with a celebration of Fastelavn and Hygge. 

Fastelavn is the Danish festival of Lent and we shall be eating 

delicious Fastelavnboller buns, playing traditional games and 

singing songs. Please let me know if your child has any food 

allergies to milk, egg or wheat. 

Hygge is a lovely Danish tradition which translates as ‘ being 

cosy.’ It is widely regarded as the reason why Danish people are 

frequently voted the happiest in Europe despite their long, dark 

winter days. During Hygge time, Danish people wear their comfy 

clothes, light candles and generally enjoy just being together. 

Therefore on Thursday I invite the children to bring to school in a 

named bag their comfy clothes, ( joggers, onesies etc) a pillow or 

cushion and or a blanket for our Hygge experience. 

Any questions please ask – Mrs Cooper 

 

 

 

Many Thanks – Mrs Cooper 

 

ROLL OF HONOUR 

 

BLP Hero of the Week 

Sophie Rae Edwards 

Sophie embodies every aspect of a BLP 

learner. She is a credit to our class. 

Well Done! 

Learner of the Week 

 

Phoebe Williams 

For a fantastic contribution to our 

Harvest Festival. She learnt all her 

lines and presented her poem 

beautifully. Well Done! 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

School finishes – 3.10pm 28th October 

 

 

 

 


